
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 19, 2006 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council 

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I am herewith reappointing Alderperson Vincent Vitale as the Safety & Development Committee 

Representative to the West Allis Block Grant Committee.  Ald. Vitale’s two-year term will expire 

September 1, 2008. 

 

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 
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